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Bedford Early Education Program




Bedford Early Education Program

Memorial School

55 Old Bedford Road

Bedford, New Hampshire 03110

603-627-1776
Dear Parents,


Enclosed is the quarterly IEP progress report for your child. As you know, the IEP team monitors progress towards the benchmarks throughout the quarter and then uses the data to inform you of progress towards the IEP goals in November, January, April and June of each school year. Of course, there are less formal means by which we inform you of progress throughout the quarter as well. You may have received samples of your child’s work or e-mails/phone calls relative to progress. The speech and OT staff provides regular therapy notes to parents of students with direct speech and language services. Sometimes the IEP team, which includes parents, reconvenes to discuss a particular student’s progress. If progress outpaces the IEP goal, or a student is struggling to meet a benchmark, this would warrant re-consideration of the goals or perhaps services provided. 

If you have any comments or concerns about the way in which progress is noted on the IEP progress report, please let the IEP team know. While the case manager, usually the classroom teacher, is always the central contact you can certainly reach out to the specific service provider (e.g. SLP or OT) if the question is relevant to their area. 

It is always our goal to communicate with you regularly regarding your child’s progress, including sufficient information to know if your child is making progress! As an equal member of the IEP team, it is important for us to know if you are also seeing positive effects from the preschool services your child is receiving. If there are concerns in the home setting, we want to support your understanding of any strategies that we have found effective in helping your child learn or address his/her behavior. The staff is always available to speak with you in a face-to-face meeting, via e-mail or by phone. Our collaborative efforts yield the best outcomes for children!
Sincerely,

Roberta Keane, M.Ed.

Assistant Director of Special Service/BEEP Coordinator

